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Monday 9th October 2017 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
Fisheye Film Festival – Thursday 12th October  
 
Following on from our Newsletter, on Thursday 12th October the Fisheye Film Festival will be screening 
Wreck it Ralph (1 hour, 41 minutes) at School. The viewing will start at 6pm. Free entry tickets can be pre-
booked via their web link https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/event/199351 or alternatively, show up on the 
evening. You should have also received a flyer containing further information last week via email. 
 
Please be aware that although staff will be present, you will be responsible for supervising your own 
children throughout the duration of the movie.  
 
If your child would like to attend the Film Festival this Thursday, please complete the slip below and return 
it to the school office to help give us an indication on numbers.  
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

Fisheye Film Festival – Thursday 12th October 2017 
 

My child ________________________ in Year ____ will be attending the Fisheye Film Festival on 

Thursday 12
th

 October at 6pm 

.  

 

Signature: ________________________     Date: _______________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Leighton 
Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR  Tel No: 01494 562501  

Email: office@hughendenprimary.co.uk  www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
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